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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, August 02, 2012 11:19 AM
To: 'Peter McIntyre'
Subject: RE: 245 8th Street, Oakland / RO 202

Hello Peter, 
 
Extension of the schedule for submittal of the Vapor Intrusion Work Plan to August 31, 2012 is acceptable. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Peter McIntyre [mailto:pmcintyre@aeiconsultants.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 02, 2012 11:10 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Re: 245 8th Street, Oakland / RO 202 
 
Good Morning Jerry:   
  
Thank you for the phone call this morning.  As I mentioned, I was in reciept of your April 2, 2012 letter.  We 
will be working with Mr. Lum on the requested workplan.  I will propose that we have the workpaln delivered 
no later than Friday August 31, 2012.  We will also suspend additional groundwater monitoring, pending 
additional discussion.  Thank you again for your time on this case.  Regards - Peter 
 
 
--  
Peter McIntyre 
Sr. Vice President 
AEI Consultants 
925 285-8286 
 
On Wed, Jul 25, 2012 at 11:15 AM, Peter McIntyre <pmcintyre@aeiconsultants.com> wrote: 
Good Morning Jerry: 
  
Thank you for taking a few minutes to speak with me about this case yesterday.  As I mentioned, we are coming 
upon the next scheduled quarterly groundwater monitoring event which will mark about 1 year since the 
HVDPE system was shutoff.  Prior to performing that event in early August and in preparation for looking at 
this case for potential closure evaluation, we welcome your thoughts on the case prior to that field work.  I'll 
plan to follow up with you toward the end of next week.  In the meantime, if you have any questions or 
comments on the case, please contact me anytime.   
  
Regards - Peter 
 
--  
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Peter McIntyre 
Sr. Vice President 
AEI Consultants 
925 285-8286 
 
 
 
 


